
10/12/2021

To our valued customers and community;

We are writing to inform you that a positive case of Covid-19 has been confirmed at the Savings Bank of 
Mendocino County South Ukiah Banking Center. The person is currently isolating. The facility is being 
deep cleaned and sanitized and remains open during regular hours. 

Members of the public who visited this facility between Wednesday, 10/6/21 - Friday, 10/8/21 may have 
been exposed to Covid-19, and are advised to seek Covid-19 testing and watch for symptoms.

Savings Bank follows strict protocols to protect customers, employees and the communities we serve.  
Our team continues to closely monitor the Covid-19 developments and the recommendations of medical 
experts and governmental representatives, and we are taking appropriate measures to provide banking 
services in a safe manner. 

We will continue to provide updated information on our website and on our Facebook and Instagram 
pages as necessary.

As your local community bank, we’re here for our customers, our employees and the community.

Sincerely,

Stacy Starkey
President and CEO
Savings Bank of Mendocino County




